Esteban and Larissa Laver

103 Kickemuit Ave WIFEB I3 PH 27
Bristol, R1 02809

To Whom It May Concern:

We are withdrawing the special use permit application for keeping chickens which was |
continued to the hearing scheduled for Monday 03/06/2023.
As per discussion with Ed Tanner, the chickens and coop will be removed from the property by

April 5t
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Larissa Laver
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Esteban Laver

Date: 02/13/2023




